
Sent: 26/07/2023 12:42:52 PM
Subject: DA 2023/0868 Submission

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to object to the above Development Application on the grounds that it is
inconsistent with the neighbourhood amenity.

My husband and I have lived in Bedford Crescent for 40 years and we cannot understand
how such a development could even be considered by council. The upheaval to the local area
that would be involved in building something of this size, with underground parking, in a
narrow suburban street is hard to imagine. We have had to put up with the trucks involved in
building the 3 massive new homes in Lancaster Crescent Collaroy over the last 5 years, and
the damage they have caused to local roads and trees, let alone the dangerous driving of
many of these contractors.

We strongly object to DA 2023/0868.

Yours Sincerely
Libby and Kim Stanton-Cook
4 Bedford Crescent Collaroy


